From: Richard simpson |

Sent: 04 August 2018 19:32

To: Whittingham, Gideon

Subject: 2018/3241/HS2 Schedule 17: advice from The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory
Committee

Dear Gideon, I'm sorry this is a little late, best wishes, Richard

The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee

16 July 2018

Carriageway Shed, Park Village East and Granby Terrace
Overbridge Satellite Compound London NW1

3SB 2018/3241/HS2 Schedule 17 - Conditions of Deemed
Planning Permission

The Advisory Committee was fundamentally opposed to the removal of
any construction spoil by road, especially through residential streets, like
Harrington Square and Harrington Street. Rail should be used for spoil
removal.

Hours of operation should be restricted to prevent further loss of amenity
to residents; the number of lorry movements per hour should be agreed
and enforced. Air pollution should be monitored, and if excessive, lorry
movements stopped. A rolling study should monitor the effect on bus
travel times, and again, movement stopped if adverse results found.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair
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